MISSTONARIES TO
ROATAN, HONDURAS

PRAISES

The school year is off to a great
start!

We received Ever’'s embassy
appointment date!

Three people were baptized in
August!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Our ministry still needs English
teachers.

For Ever’s visa to be approved.

Provision for painting the church
bus, which has damage from the
salt.

CONTACT

Sending Church
Cleveland Baptist Church
216-671-2822

Mission board

Heartland Baptist Missions
www.heartlandbaptistmissions.org

CarolCarneyRN@gmail.com

JULY/AUGUST UPDATES

Dear brothers and sisters in
Christ,

First of all, thank you so much
for your consistent prayers and
support. We have seen God
moving in the church and school
ministry, as well as His faithful
provision for our family; and we
know it’s because we have a
tribe of people praying for us.

This summer was full of exciting
activities including our church’s
first ever VBS. About 40 children
came to the three-day Bible
school and heard rich teaching
from God’s Word, enjoyed fun
games, and experienced a godly
atmosphere in the middle of a
long summer. One of the biggest
blessings for us during VBS was
seeing how God has raised up
godly leaders in the church- men
and women who are capable and
willing to serve God and others.



In August we began to prepare for the 2024-2025 school year with our wonderful team
of teachers. As mentioned in our previous update, God brought a sweet Christian
Honduran woman to join our team as the kindergarten and first grade English teacher.
Moreline has been a wonderful addition to the Roca Solida family! We are still praying,
however- and ask that you pray with us- that God leads some more English teachers to
teach on the mission field at our bilingual school. Our few English teachers are stretched
thin to fulfill the needs here at the school. We are so thankful, though, for the team that
we have and for the 110 students who God has entrusted us to give a Bible-centered
education this year.

This August we also were thrilled to see three people baptized- Noe, Kathryn, and
Carla. They are all also receiving a discipleship course. It is exciting to see growth

among our church family.

Thank you for your continued prayers,
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